
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Tiffany Myers 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 9:29 AM 
'Tiffany Myers' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket # 20210034EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08992-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----

From: Tiffany Myers <tmyers8@tampabay.rr.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 8, 202112:27 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 20210034EI 

Hello, 

I am writing to voice my opposition to TECO's proposed egregiously high rate increase. Please do something to stop this 
from happening. It is not okay for them or anyone else to price gouge. Why there is not fair competition in this space I 
don' t understand. It is my understanding they have been working on getting this increase approved since 2017, why the 
public only received a postcard notice about it in the past few weeks seems like a failure to disclose pertinent 
information in a timely manner. The general public is too busy working to pay their bills to go digging for court 
documents on every business that affects them. For such an essential product it seems there should be better 
safeguards in place to prevent consumers from being caught off guard. I hope this matter will be given the attention it 
deserves. 

Thank you, 
Tiffany Myers 

Sent from my iPhone 
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